
 

 

 

Toronto, April 2, 2022 

CAH MANAGEMENT PRESS RELEASE 

 

Hello to all of you, 
 

We have arrived at spring! A time of renewal, joy, opportunity, 

and gardening at CAH! 

 You may have noticed that we have resumed our face-to-face 

activities with, of course, the necessary and recommended 

precautions. It is great to see activities like coffee breaks, 

fitness and outings resume. And with the nice weather coming, 

we are looking forward to getting back to the CAH community. 

Speaking of the CAH community, in March 2022, we 

formalized our partnership with Collège Boréal by signing a 

memorandum of understanding in a formal ceremony at CAH. 

We have been working with Collège Boréal for a long time and 

we are pleased to continue this fruitful collaboration. A big 

thank you to the entire team that helped plan and make this 

agreement a success!  

Another big event coming up is the renewal of CAH's 

accreditation. In early June, we will be visited by the inspectors. 



Our goal is obviously to maintain our status as an accredited 

organization by Accreditation Canada. Our employees are very 

prepared, and we are working hard to ensure that the visit is a 

positive experience. 

As for the CVA, we are planning a World Café on May 6th to 

gather your opinions and suggestions. We are also working on 

a new microsite for the CVA, which will be launched soon. The 

microsite is a place where you can view upcoming events, read 

articles on mental and physical health, find new recipes, review 

photos of past events and really feel a part of our community. 

We thank the members of the CVA who have contributed to its 

development.  

As we write this executive note, there are many changes taking 

place with respect to COVID. We want to assure you that the 

employees of CAH are always focused on the safety of our 

customers and our community. We will continue to put you 

first.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

questions or suggestions.  

  

Thank you, 

  

Andrée Paulin  

Assistant Executive Director, CAH  

 

 


